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18th February 1929.

Dr. A. S. Larib,
Depart rient of Physical Education, 
McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Dr. Lamb,
Could you get from Mr. Logan, or some 

other member of the McGill Bowing Club 
statement covering their operations for the last year -

for the last three years?
I want to show this to the Treasurer

a financial

or, better still

of the University, and to ure it also in connection with
the coming Campaign.

Yours sincerely,
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